
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Kia Ora te Whānau 
 

Book Week  
Many thanks to everyone who helped to make Book Week such a success this year.  Lots of parents and whānau helped out 
before Book Week, getting everything ready, especially beautifying the library.  Then, during the week, many came into school 
to help out with different activities, particularly the ever popular Book Week Breakfast on the Wednesday.  It was also lovely to 
see so many whānau coming in for the Book Character parade and the Greats and Grands shared morning tea.   
 
A huge thank you goes to Aylin Ataseven (Mum of Mirach and Andach) and to Allison (teacher in charge of the library) for all 
their hard work and organisation.   
 
Below are some photographs of some of the exciting activities from the week.  
 

Greats and Grands Shared Morning Tea 
 

 
pukapuka book  

4th September 2018    
 

 Dates to Remember School Roll 225 

Wednesday 5th September Library Craft – Jigsaw Puzzles 

Thursday 6th September Library Craft – Making Pom Poms 

Friday 7th September  EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text (by 9:00am) and delivered today. 

Monday 10th September Sushi orders collected from the school office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Monday 10th September Subway orders collected from the school office at 9.00am for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 

Tuesday 11th September Library Craft – Arts and Crafts 

Thursday 13th September Team, Group and New Entrant Photogrqphs 



Sharing a book with someone special…  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Book Week Breakfast 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Book Characters 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

New Kapa Haka Uniforms 
 

These wonderful long poi have been made by Ruby (in Room 1) who 
will be selling them to anyone who would like some for $5 a pair.  A 
huge thank you goes to Ruby for all of her hard work. The poi will be 
on sale at school each day.  Ruby will be visiting classes first thing 
each morning to take orders and payments.  So, if you would like a 
pair, please see Ruby!  I know I will be ordering mine striaght away.   
 
Ruby will be donating the procedes to a fund to purchase new kapa 
haka uniforms.  I am delighted to say that the reason we need these is 
because of the ever expanding size of our kapa haka group!  
 
Lindsay Child / Tumuaki Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Welcome to new students Lily Hall who joined us in  
 room 7 this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 19th September is the last day to bring in your Yummy Apple stickers and barcodes for this year’s collection. 
 

The more stickers and barcodes we get, the more money we receive to spend on the DG sports equipment.  
 

If you have any full sheets please start bringing them into school, there is a collection box at the office. 
 
 
 
 

HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdayBirthdayBirthdayBirthday    to…to…to…to… 
 

Rebecca Rose (9), Jeff Wang (10), Amy Sathiah (10), Riley-Grace MacDonald (11) 
 and Maia Kingi (8) all celebrating birthdays this week.   

 
We hope you all have a wonderful time celebrating your special day with family and friends! 



Community Notices 
 



 
 

Nature Play Community Day at Fort Takapuna - Sunday 16th September 10am - 2pm.  Rain or Shine! 
Free family day to celebrate the natural beauty in our own backyard.  Meet like-minded families, join in to workshops, learn 
about local initiatives to protect our natural environment.  For more info check out www.consciouskids.co.nz/community-days 

 
 
Ann Langis 
+64 21311610 
ann@consciouskids.co.nz 
www.consciouskids.co.nz  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Spring Drama Holiday Fun!! 
 

We are running SIX AWESOME FUN FILLED DAYS OF PERFORMANCE over the holiday break and you don't want 

to miss out.  Grab all your friends, cousins, and the kids next door and come and spend the day with us.  Our Holiday 
Days are packed with your favourite games and activities to keep your brain buzzing with performance opportunities. 
Your voices will be loud and your smile will be huge!  We cater for all ages from 5 years to young adults.  You'll be 
grouped with kids the same age and you will have a blast! 
 

• The cost is $55 but with the, BRING A BUDDY PROMO...two of you can come for $80! 

• All days run from 9am - 4pm. 

• Wear comfortable clothes. 

• Children will not be taken off site. 

• Pack lunch, morning and afternoon snacks and a drink. 
 

Click the Holiday Day closest to you for more info & to book - these days quickly  
fill up so make sure you book today! 

 
Monday  1st October  Milford School North Shore 

Tuesday  2nd October  Red Beach School Whangaparaoa 

Wednesday  3rd October  Kings School Remuera 
Thursday  4th October  Pinehurst School Albany North Shore 

Thursday  4th October Kingsway School Silverdale 
Friday   5th October  Kings School Remuera 

 
You will LOVE these Holiday Days!  We inspire Creativity we develop Confidence and we build Character with 
every session we offer.  This is a great opportunity to find out all about our most popular class and get to know what 

we offer.  We look forward to Pforming with you! 

 
 

Holiday Music Programmes 
 

Eliette’s Music Academy     6/28 The Avenue, Albany    www.eliettesmusicacademy.com 
 

Songwriting Course: 1st and 2nd October from 9:30am – 3:00pm  (8-12yrs) 
 

There is no greater feeling then being able to create a song or write lyrics of a song.  We run monthly songwriting courses but 
now for the first time we are offering a songwriting holiday programme.  Learn all about rhyming, structure, chords, lyrics, hooks, 
riffs and more.   On day two we will also record your song for you to take home. 
 

Band Programme: 3rd - 5th October 9:30am – 3:00pm  (8-12yrs) 
 

Our band workshop turns FABULOUS musicians into ROCK STARS. So don't be surprised when they ask you for a PINK 
CADILLAC.  
 

With our weekly band programme now going for a few terms, we have seen a fantastic rise in musicianship.  We're so excited 
for another band workshop this October.  The 3 day course will involve original writing, cover arrangements, recording and a 
show on day 3.  (Requirements: At least a year of tuition) 
 

For more information contact: admin@eliettesmusicacademy.com or 021 067 6333  
 
 


